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Enclosed please find electronic manuscript and tables of our paper entitled: “Low 

serum levels of undercarboxylated osteocalcin are related to cardiovascular risk 

factors in patients with type 2 diabetes mellitus and healthy subjects” by Sanchez-

Enriquez Sergio et al. to be considered for publication in your prestigious Journal 

“World Journal of Diabetes”. We believe our manuscript contains original data that 

represents an advance in understanding the role of osteocalcin in type 2 diabetes 

and cardiovascular risk. We assure you that our manuscript contain: 

1. The Institutional Review Board statement in the main text 

2. The Informed Consent statement in the main text 

3. The Biostatistics statement in the main text 

4. The Conflict-of-Interest statement in the main text 

5. and that the content of this communication has not been published or 

submitted for publication elsewhere.  

We hope you find our manuscript suitable for publication and we look forward to 
hear from you. 
In case you have any question concerning this issue, please do not hesitate to 
contact me. 
 
Best regards. 
 
Sergio Sanchez-Enriquez, MD, PhD 
Department of Molecular Biology and Genomics, University Center of Health 
Sciences, University of Guadalajara, Sierra Mojada 950, Guadalajara, Jalisco, 
Mexico, ZIP 44340 
E-mail: serlucis@hotmail.com 
	


